
 
 

 
 

March 31, 2016 
 
 
IWPA Circular No.178 of 2016 
 
 
 
 
Dear Members 
 
 

IFC – CII Renewable Energy Financing Workshops 
 
CII (Confederation of Indian Industry), supported by International Finance Corporation (IFC), a member of the World 
Bank Group, is organizing Renewable Energy Financing Workshops in Chennai and Bangalore on April 04 and 
April 06, 2016 respectively, as part of IFC’s Eco-Cities program. 
 
These workshops / networking events are aimed at assessing clean energy and energy efficiency financing needs in cities 
and to hear about your experience and best practices in this domain. CII is keen to engage in a dialogue with prospective 
project developers and manufacturers in India and identify any symmetries with IFC’s Eco-Cities program, supported by 
the European Union. 
  
Participants at the workshop will comprise of renewable energy project developers, manufacturers municipalities, and 
financial institutions. 
 
Benefits to Participants 
  

 Engagement on renewable energy, financing needs, and partnership opportunities 
 
 Explore viable financing options and other catalysts for the sustainable promotion of climate smart infrastructure. 
  

The workshops are scheduled on the following dates:   
 

·         April 04, 2016: Hotel ITC Grand Chola, Chennai 
 
·         April 06, 2016: Hotel Taj West End, Bangalore 

 

CII has extended its cordial invitation to all the IWPA Members as "Special Invitees".  
 
As special invitees, our members need not pay any participation fee. 
 
Kindly note, the participation at this workshop is on first come first serve basis. We request you to kindly confirm 
your participation at the earliest. 
 
The programme is non-residential. All the special delegates need to make their own boarding and lodging arrangements. 
 
Kindly note that, IWPA will not be in a position to take care of your travel, stay and other expenses. We request all our 
members to make their own arrangements and attend and benefit from the programme. 
 
Members desirous of attending the Conference may please fill up the reply form attached and send the following particulars 
to Mr. D Suresh of CII (d.suresh@cii.in ) who will arrange to issue the "Special Invitee" passes to our members. 
 
A copy of the mail may also be sent to secretary.general@windpro.org and iwpahq@windpro.org  
 
 
Thanking you and with warm regards 

For Indian Wind Power Association 
 
 

(Prof. Dr. K Kasthurirangaian) 
Encl: as above                        Chairman 


